
 
 
30th April 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

I wrote to you recently to explain the process the school will follow in relation to Centre 
Determined Grades. The assessment frameworks that subjects have put together involve a 
range of assessments that are due to be completed by May 28th 2021. From this date, most 
pupils would have completed everything that they need to do so I see no reason why they 
would need to attend school from May 28th.  
 

We will be inviting certain pupils in to school in the fortnight after half term to complete any 
outstanding work.  
 

As stated previously, we feel that it is important that you and your child have an idea as where 
they currently stand in relation to particular grades. An interim report will be following this 
letter toward the end of next week and this will indicate the grade we feel your child is 
currently on – these grades will be based on the limited assessment evidence that we currently 
have.  
 

Grades could go up or down based on the performance of your child over the coming weeks.  
 

It is difficult to be confident with the grade at this time, but we feel strongly that you should 
have an idea as to where they currently are. Please use this opportunity to talk to your child 
and us at school to see what can be done to improve performance in certain areas. The interim 
report will be sent through Classcharts. 
 

Year 11 pupils have had an extremely difficult year in terms of knowing what is expected of 
them. All staff are working hard to support the children and we want the best outcomes for all 
pupils. All pupils now know exactly what they need to do and I urge them to focus fully for the 
final few weeks of this year to ensure that they provide us with sufficient evidence to award a 
grade that they will be proud of. 
 

We will be issuing our final Centre Determined Grades to pupils on Thursday 17th June. Pupils 
are welcome to come and collect their results from school between 4.00-6.00 pm or we can 
email them out upon request. 
 

Confirmed CDG results and other attained qualifications will be issued on Thursday 12th 
August 2021. 
 

Should you have any queries, please contact the school where we will be happy to assist. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Shaun Clarke 


